
Long-Term Care Facility Providers 

Webinar: 

A Review of PENNSYLVANIA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 2021 – PAHAN 
– 569 – 4-30 - UPD UPDATE: 

Work Restrictions for Healthcare Personnel with Exposure to COVID-
19 

  
Friday, August 6, 2021 

9:30 am – 10:30 am 
 

COVID-19 infection rates are projected to increase in Pennsylvania due to a 
number of factors. There is concern that this increase in infections will exacerbate 
the already straining staffing capacity of long-term care facilities. To ensure that 

we are prepared to support some of the most vulnerable populations, Holly 
Simpson from the Pennsylvania Department of Health will present a review of the 

information contained in PA HAN 569. This review will include topics such as: 
defining a “high-risk” exposure for healthcare personnel (HCP), how and when 
work exclusion for HCP should occur, testing strategy for HCP, and criteria for 

reducing work exclusion for HCP to mitigate staffing shortages. 

  
Register at the following link: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/776927052491566
1836 

https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/Documents/HAN/2021-569-4-30-UPD-Work%20Restriction.pdf
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7769270524915661836
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7769270524915661836

